
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

10th May 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT COVID-19 HOME TESTING KITS  

Thank you for your ongoing support with home testing; I hope you’ve found it relatively 
straight forward.  

We request that your child continues to test twice a week at home. 

It is preferable for the test to be done in the morning before school whenever possible, 
however we understand that this may not be practical. Therefore, if not please test the 
evening before school.  

In addition to reporting to NHS Test and Trace, the Local Authority has requested that 
you please inform school of the result by clicking on the following link each time your 
child has taken a test: 

https://forms.office.com/r/A4SUeahZex 

I am strongly encouraging all pupils to take part as testing at home will allow staff, your child, 
and other students to continue to attend school as safely as possible. Getting into a regular 
habit of testing twice a week will help stop the virus spreading and keep your family and 
friends safer. Up to 1 in 3 people who have COVID-19 have no symptoms and could be 
spreading it without knowing.  

I hope that the information contained with this letter is self-explanatory, however if you have 
any questions or concerns about home testing, please contact your child’s HOY.   

Thank you for your continued support which is greatly appreciated.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

Mr C. Sheeran  
Executive Headteacher 
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